From: gillian.wright@stfc.ac.uk
Subject: HH211 / programme 1257
Date: January 31, 2018 at 1:25 PM

To: aroman@stsci.edu
Cc: mjm@esa.int

Dear Tony,
| have checked with Mark the status of the time share for HH211 - the exposure time has indeed increased :

The original 19.90 hrs allocated time has been extended to 22.75 hrs, which includes 7 hrs (originally 4.9 hrs) from Dr. McCaughrean GTO
and additional 0.75 hrs from Wright GTO (originally 15 hrs) .

Please can you change the allocations according to the above for us.

Thank-you
Gillian

PS. And | will send updates for all the others soon
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